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“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full” 

Justice, Tolerance, Forgiveness and Generosity 
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12 November 2020 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

As you will realise unfortunately, this year, due to ongoing regulations about the COVID-19 pandemic we 

will be unable to host a parents' evening on the 19th November as planned. We completely understand that 

this is frustrating for all parents and carers, but especially for those whose children have only just begun the 

next stage of their education. 

 

However, Year 7s have recently undertaken a series of assessments in school and will be currently receiving 

some feedback as to how they have done along with some advice as to what they might do to improve in 

the subjects in question. We are in the process of collating this information and have asked teachers to 

comment on to how your child is progressing and how they are taking to their studies in these early stages 

of the time at St. Gabriel's. This information is shortly to be compiled into a report for you to read and we 

anticipate your child will bring it home on 20th November. 

 

Further information will follow but in the meantime, as always, should there be a need to contact school 

please do so, directing your call to your child's form teacher in the first instance. 

 

We would like to thank all parents and carers for entrusting their child’s education to the St Gabriel’s family. 

Year 7s are an absolute delight and we hope you feel they have settled in well. Despite the pandemic, we 

have not altered expectations of the highest standards of teaching and learning for your children and would 

like to reassure you that they are in the best hands possible. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Dr Hargreaves 
Deputy Headteacher 
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